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BACK TO SCHOOL WEEK 
A Smile is a Great Start for a Great Year 

It was a cheerful week back to school at ISC DXB. From Sunday 
to Tuesday, Superman, Batman, Winnie The Pooh, Tweety Bird, as 
well as the Kindergarten Fairy and the Kindergarten Gnome paid 
a visit to our school in order to welcome students with colorful 
stickers, smiles and handshakes. They paid special attention to 
those who weren’t so excited to be back to school and for the 
majority, managed to “turn frowns upside down.” As such, 
students and parents entering the KG gate were pleased to see 
balloons and streamers ornamenting their school on these rather 
difficult mornings back to classes. It was clear that this three-day 
greeting ceremony had made a difference for everyone, students 
and staff members alike. Welcome back, ISC DXB! 
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